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Dear Parents/Carers,        Friday 15 February 

  

I can hardly believe we have reached our half term break already. The weeks continue to whizz 

by! I just wanted to take the opportunity to wish you a lovely break – I look forward to hearing all 

about your family fun next term. Take care and stay safe!                                  Miss Day     

Kirkby on Bain 

Church of England Primary School 
 

‘Learning together for life’ 
 

 

Your views are important! 

Thank you so much for your feedback regarding our extra-curricular offer. I have lots to think about 

over half term and will send our ‘You said, we did’ summary out to you as soon as possible next term. 

If you haven’t had a chance to complete your response(s) yet, please try to as it is important all views 

are reflected. Mrs Lee will be sending you another link today regarding our vision. We think it is 

important you are involved in shaping this and would love your thoughts. It is a very short survey! We 

are sending it now so that you have a chance to think about it over half term. We would appreciate 

responses by Friday 29th March as we will begin to collate responses from all groups from that date. 
Many thanks, Miss Day 

 Don’t forget: FOS Disco in the school hall Tuesday 5th March. Tickets on sale week commencing 

Monday 25th April. 

Please join us next term! 
 

Friday 1st March  Good Work 
 

Friday 8th March Good Work 
 

Friday 22nd March Maple Sharing Assembly 

   (Maple parents) 
 

Friday 29th March Chestnut Sharing Assembly 

   (Chestnut parents) 
 

Friday 5th April  Good Work 
 

Our children love sharing the work they have been doing in school with you so we hope you can join 

us. It is quite daunting for children of all ages to speak in front of a large audience but it is a great 

opportunity for them to build their skills and confidence. We respectfully request that the focus is 

allowed to remain on our children, the reason we are all there, and ask that all audience members are 
as quiet as possible to give them the very best chance. 
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